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NEXT MEETING: TUESDAY  November 06,  2012   @   6:30 pm 

CABOTO CLUB 
Windsor, Ontario 

FUTURE MEETINGS: Sept. 04, 2012 CIBPA Centre Oct. 02, 2012 CIBPA Centre 

 Nov. 06, 2012 Caboto Club Dec. 04, 2012 St. Angela 

 Jan. 08, 2013 CIBPA Centre Feb. 05, 2013 Fogolar Furlan Club 

 Mar. 05, 2013 CIBPA Centre Apr. 02, 2013 CIBPA Centre 

 May 07, 2013 CIBPA Centre June 04, 2013 CIBPA Centre 

     

President: Claudio Silvaggi (519) 990 9391 DIRECTORS: Frank Moceri (519) 944 8009 

Vice-President: John Paul Corrent (519) 255 7332  Gaspare Barresi (519) 985 8970 

Secretary: Angelo Martinello (519) 252 3221  Tony Pupatello (519) 944 7878 

Treasurer: Danillo Castellan (519) 253 3000  Nadia DiDomenico (519) 564 2656 

Past-President: Carl Grossi (519) 326 9081  Ermanna Filice (519) 258 7579 

 Niva Segatto (519) 946-0394 Administrative Assistant: 

Special Events: Ermanna Filice (519) 258 7579 Golf: Tony Pupatello (519) 944 7878 

Membership: Frank Moceri (519) 944 8009 Scholarship: Nadia DiDomenico (519) 564 2656 

Guest Speaker: Angelo Martinello (519) 252 3221 Newsletter: Danillo Castellan (519) 253 3000 

National Federation 
Ex Officio:  Frank Moceri (519) 944 8009 

Building  
Committee: 

Gaspare Barresi (519) 985 8970 

National Federation Representative:   Carl Grossi & Danillo Castellan  

BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

COMMITTEES 

Canadians of Italian Heritage Building Business & Professional Networks Across Canada 

NEWSLETTER 
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 PRESIDENTS 

 MESSAGE 
 

 700 Italians Interned in 

camps throughout Canada? 

30,000 Canadian Italians, 

including women and   children, named 

as enemy aliens? Kidding right? 

 If you have not had a chance to see 

the 30 minute documentary "Piazza 

Petawawa" and you have not heard of 

one of the best kept secrets from the 

40's, then you should. This Italian    

Documentary was shown at the CIBPA 

Centre by the Windsor Community  

Museum and the Windsor Italian      

Heritage Committee. 

 You could hear a pin drop as the 

video flashes names of our forefathers 

that were interned and listen to stories 

from sons, daughters, grandchildren and 

relatives. It is very touching and     

heartfelt on how a great nation treated a 

great nationality, Italians and Canadian 

Italians. 

 Very little has been done to make 

right this stolen time from our loved 

ones. 

 Forget it and move on, or push  

forward and make it known and make it 

right. I personally believe in the latter, 

as we Italians have played a major role 

in sculpting this beautiful country and 

are respected for our accomplishments. 

Although is was a decision in political 

haste without any litigation, we should 

put up a political barricade that         

discourages the future leaders of our 

beautiful country Canada, from         

following suit. 

 Please acknowledge, communicate 

and educate. Learning from history is 

what will ensure our future is solidified 

into one of respect, culture and         

unification. 

 Fai del bene e scordati, fai del male 

e pensacci 

 Do good and forget about it! Do 

evil and remember! 

 

Claudio Silvaggi, President 

 

 

 

 

 

MEMBERSHIP 
  
 Welcome New    Mem-

bers - please extend a warm 

welcome to: 

 

Fabio Bernabo -  Sales, Palazzi  

    Bros Tile 

Ferruccio Da Sacco - Accountant 

     BDO Canada 

Corey Castellan - Accountant, Special 

       Edition Marketing 

Connie Simone- Senior Wealth Advisor  

    Associate Director, Scotia Mcleod 

Terry Joseph Roman - Director & 

   Marketing Lead, Scotia Bank  

Kay Douglas -  President, Douglas  

    Marketing  

 Membership applications are    

available on our website or see Niva 

Segatto and Frank Moceri.  

 

Thank you  

Frank Moceri, Membership Chair 

 

SCHOLARSHIP REPORT FOR 

2012-2013 ACADEMIC YEAR 

 

 A total of 41 applications were  

received, which were opened and        

evaluated by the committee in July, 

2012.  These are the selections of the 

committee, subsequently approved by 

the board of directors: 

 

CIBPA ROLAND BALDASSI 

Madeleine Morassutti 

NATIONAL BANK BURSARY 

Marcus Boin 

MCCCU BURSARY 

Olivia Merritt 

MCCCU SCHOLARSHIP 

Jennifer Caruso 

NAZZANI VISIONARY AWARD 

John Bressan 

CORTESE MEMORIAL 

SCHOLARSHIP - Julia Tullio 

RBC FINANCIAL: ITALIAN ORIGIN 

 Joseph Ferrarelli 

RBC FINANCIAL: ITALIAN ORIGIN 

Emma Fioret 

CIBPA VINCENT DELUZIO 

 MEMORIAL - Danny Simone 

CIBPA JOE GERMANESE 

MEMORIAL - Marisa Manzocco 

CIBPA ANTHONY DELUCA 

MEMORIAL - Julianna Segatto 

 The presentation of these awards 

will be made at the dinner meeting of 

November 6, 2012, at the Caboto Club. 

  Thank you to all the committee 

members, the sponsors and the          

applicants. 

 

Raffaele Meo, Scholarship Chair 

 

SPECIAL EVENTS 
 

 Any CIBPA members 

interested in sitting on the 

Special Events committee, 

kindly contact Ermanna  

Filice at 519-258-7579 or by 

email to emilio.f@primus.ca. 

I would like to have a brainstorming 

session to get   ideas on some special 

events. If anyone has any suggestions or 

ideas, but cannot participate on the  

committee, I would be happy to receive 

your input.  

Thank you, 

 

Ermanna Filice, Chair, Special Events 

 

CHILDREN’S CHRISTMAS PARTY 
 

 It's that time of year 

the CIBPA Children's      

Christmas Party date has 

been set for Sunday      

December 9, 2012 at 

CIBPA Centre on Howard.  

This event is open to   

members’ children and 

grandchildren only (10 Years of Age & 

Under for Santa gifts). 

 The event starts at 11:30 a.m. with 

lunch at noon followed by                 

entertainment. Only $10:00 per person 

(Children & Parents inclusive).  

 This event in the past has been well 

attended by many members and their   

family, it’s the beginning of Christmas 

season. 

 Linda De Luca and I will be selling 

raffle tickets at the next general        

assembly to assist with this event. If you 

are interested in being on the committee 

please contact me. Please send forms to:  

niva-cibpa@hotmail.com or  

Fax:   519-251-0257 

 

Niva Segatto 
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CHECK OUT OUR NEW  

FACEBOOK PAGE 
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BUILDING COMMITTEE 

REPORT 
 
 CIBPA Centre update:  

CIBPA Centre is open for a Lunch Buf-

fet from 11:00am to 2:00pm on 

Wednesdays and Fridays.  Our Manager 

Mario Salinitri and his staff invite you to 

enjoy a variety of culinary items sure to 

please the pallet.   Lunch is served 

“Buffet Stlye” and costs only $10.00 

plus HST.   

 Treat your guests and colleagues to 

the hospitality and fine food made   

available to you by the CIBPA Centre. 

 If you can’t make it to the Centre 

for lunch, let the CIBPA Centre come to 

you!  With the Holiday Season right 

around the corner, office meetings,   

corporate events and other functions, 

can be catered and delivered to your 

office or other location at a price that is 

sure to fit any budget.  Call Mario    

Salinitri at (519 25) to place your orders.  

Please note that orders must be place at 

least 24 hours in advance.  

  A CIBPA Centre Catering menu 

will distributed to all member shortly 

that will offer a variety of choices to suit 

any budget.   

 

Gaspare Barrisi, Building Chair 

 
MEMBERSHIP DUES 

 

A reminder membership fees are due by 

October 31, 2012. Please make every 

effort to bring your cheque to the next 

general assembly. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CIBPA NATIONAL FEDERATION  
 

 The CIBPA National Federation 

held the Annual General meeting      

September 29 – 30 in Ottawa, Ontario. 

 The Ottawa Chapter were excellent 

hosts, with a weekend of meetings and 

events. Attendance from Windsor were 

myself, Carl Grossi, Dan Castellan, John 

Paul Corrent, and Niva Segatto. 

 The National Federation along with 

all the Chapters are working on a     

communication strategy where all  

Chapters are unison especially with the 

website. Proposing youth under 30   

vision more will be reported at the    

January meeting on this initiative.  

 The Ambassador of Italy Andrea 

Meloni has received a letter from the 

National Federation President Robert 

Sacco reporting over the years of all 

Chapters funds raised for Charity and 

Scholarship.  

 Next year is the 30th Anniversary 

of the National Federation of CIBPA, 

the Annual General Meeting will held in 

Montreal Quebec. Montreal is the first 

Chapter incorporated in 1949.  

Elections were held – the results are: 

 

President Robert Sacco - Toronto 

Vice President – Tony Miele – Niagara 

Vice President of Finance – Dan Castel-

lan - Windsor 

Vice President of Communication – 

Robert Rinaldi – Montreal 

Vice President of Administration – Carl 

Grossi – Windsor 

Ex-Officio – Frank Moceri – Windsor 

Executive Assistant – Niva Segatto 

 

As you can see Windsor Chapter      

represents the Executive committee 

well. 

Delegates @ the Ottawa Annual      

General Meeting 

DOCUMENTARY  

MARKETING WINDSOR 

 

 Dr. Alfie Morgan      

contacted CIBPA on behalf 

of the City of Windsor.  The windsor 

Chamber of Commerce and the New 

Canadian Centre for Excellence are  

producing a video to be distributed to 

Canadian embassies and consulates 

throughout the world to attract          

immigrant investors to  Windsor instead 

of Toronto or Vancouver.  The video 

would feature Windsor’s successful  

immigrant entrepreneurs – showing that 

we have a great place in which to do 

business.   It is being produced by  Kim 

Kristy (formerly with CBC Television). 

 If any one of our members happens 

to know immigrants who did well as 

entrepreneurs in Windsor (native      

anywhere in the world, i.e. Europe,   

Middle East, India, Africa, South-West 

Asia, China etc.) please provide John P. 

Corrent with contact information.     

Arrangements will be made for Kim 

Kristy to contact and meet with the   

entrepreneur. 

 Your prompt response would be 

greatly appreciated. 

 

John P. Corrent, Vice President 

jcorrent@correntmacri.com 

 

NAME TAGS 

 

If there are members that have taken 

their name tags home and or misplaced 

them if you would like a new one      

ordered please see Niva for details  

 

 

 

Windsor Delegates @ the Ottawa     

Annual General Meeting 

http://www.facebook.com/
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NEWSLETTER on WEB 
http://windsor.cibpa.com/upload/documents/cibpa_nov2012_newsletter.pdf 

 

MEMBERSHIP DIRECTORY ON WEB PAGE 

MEMBER LOGIN 

USERNAME: “windsor” 

PASSWORD:  “cibpa” 
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http://windsor.cibpa.com/article/newsletters-135.asp
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